
EMAIL TO PURCHASERS OF 100TH 
ANNIVERSARY SIGNS 
 
 
Two years ago we did it. We planted signs celebrating 
the 100 year anniversary of women getting the right to 
vote.  It was heartening to see the signs in yards, at 
celebrations, and in classrooms.  Now we have a new 
challenge to plant signs encouraging voting on Nov 8.  
 
K-WG AAUW’s new sign was done in conjunction with the Metro St. Louis League of Women 
Voters.  The sign gives the URL code to the LWV’s Vote411.org website which provides 
personalized voting information, allowing people to check their registration, find their polling 
place, and discover debates in their area by plugging in their address. The site is bilingual in 
Spanish and English. 
 
In 2020 we gave recognition to the importance of having the right to vote, and now we want to 
encourage everyone to give voice to their opinions and ideas by voting. 
 
The signs can be delivered locally or arrangements can be made for pickup. The cost is $5.00 
per sign. To order a sign contact Jeannewebdell@gmail.com. 
 
The signs are also available at the LWV’s office on 8706 Manchester Road. 
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